
The Student Recreation Center Pool is 

scheduled to be CLOSED Monday, May 13, 

2024 through the summer.

During this time, our members will be able to utilize the 

pool located in the Health & Human Services Building.

SRC Locker Rooms will undergo repairs/maintenance and will be 

shut down during this period. Please remove all items from your 

lockers prior to the closing on the 13th.

For more information regarding the closure, please scan the below 

QR code.


